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June 14th, 2017 
 
 
K. Scherr 
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 
 Services and City Engineer 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 13th, 2017 resolved: 
 
4. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 
Services and City Engineer, the following actions be taken with respect to the Blackfriars Bridge 
Rehabilitation: 

a) the staff report dated June 7, 2017, providing a project status update, BE RECEIVED for 
information in coordination with the public meeting identified herein; and, 

  

b) the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer BE 
 DIRECTED to authorize the exemption from the Canadian Highway Bridge Design Code 
 (under Clause 15.3.1) to enable the retention and continued use of the existing lattice in 
 the pedestrian railing; it being noted that the lattice railing is a significant heritage feature 
 of the bridge.  (2017-T04)(4/11/CWC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 
 
 
cc: E. Soldo, Director - Roads and Transportation 
 A. Dunbar, Manager III, Financial Planning & Policy 
 D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning & Design 
 J. Freeman, Manager, Purchasing and Supply 
 J. Fullick, Sr. Technologist  
 K. Gonyou, Heritage Planner 
 Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee 

List of external cc’s on file in the City Clerk’s Office 
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